
 
 

May 12, 2018 
Ressler Raceway @ 
Gallatin Valley Mall 
(just outside Macy’s) 

2825 W. Main Street, Bozeman, MT 
 

Racing Starts at 12pm 
 

 

Scout Speed 
The fastest cars in Montana race for the championship!! 

Top 5 Places receive trophies  
 

Scout "Show" Class 
All Cub Scouts can show off their creativity!! 

Awards for ‘Best in Show’ and ‘Best Scout Theme’ 
 

"Open" Class 
Open to Scout parents, Boy Scouts, and siblings of Scouts 

$5 Entry Fee to race in Open Class 
 

Participants in all classes receive patches commemorating the race! 
 
 

Official Race Rules can be found at: 
http://www.montanabsa.org/news-events/events/pinewood-derby/ 

Cars must be registered to race no later than May 5th, 2018 
Registration requires the car to be in the Mountain Valley District Office 

with the enclosed registration form 
 

QUESTIONS? 
Contact Paul Rodgers 

rpwrodgers@hotmail.com     970-581-3782 



2018 Montana Council Pinewood Derby 
Race Registration 

 
 

 
All information collected is to ensure the cars are returned to the appropriate 

owner following the race. 
 

Registrants Name:   ______________________________________ 
 

*  Scout Racer   * ‘Open’ Class 
 
Registrants Address:  ______________________________________ 
    ______________________________________ 
Registrants Phone:  ______________________________________ 
 
Name of Car:  ______________________________________ 
 
Pack Affiliation:  ______________________________________ 
Current Rank:  ______________________________________ 
 
 

All entries are to be received by May 5th. 
Please mail the car with this sheet included to: 

 
Mountain Valley District PWD 
1902 W. Dickerson Street, #104 

Bozeman, MT   59718 
 
 

The Mountain Valley District Pinewood Derby team will take every 
precaution to ensure that cars received for the Montana Council Pinewood 
Derby Race are properly cared for, handled and stored safely.  Any damage 

as a result of shipping cars to the Mountain Valley District Office or 
returning to the registrant are not the responsibility of Mountain Valley 

District or their volunteers. 
 

Thank you for racing!!! 


